
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  09/03/2020 10:17:14 AM

To:  Francesca Paige <paige.francesca@gmail.com>

Subject:  Re: Notice of Availability for the Hollywood Center Project Final EIR (ENV-2018-2116-EIR)
 

Hi Francesca,

The initial decision-maker for the certification of the EIR would be the Deputy Advisory Agency (DAA). For this case, the DAA is
Will Lamborn.

The Project has not gone before the City Council; therefore, no vote has been made by any City Council members.

Let me know if you have any other questions.

On Thu, Sep 3, 2020 at 10:12 AM Francesca Paige <paige.francesca@gmail.com> wrote:
Hi Mindy,
Thank you for this.  In the below statement it references a “decision maker”.  Who would that be?  Also, can you tell me which
city council members voted in favor of the project?  

The Final EIR, released on September 3, 2020, includes a response to comments received during the public review period and
includes text revisions to the Draft EIR in response to input received. Unlike the Draft EIR, comments on the Final EIR are not
required to be responded to by the City. If written comments are received, they will be included in the case file for the record and
will be provided to the decision-maker for consideration. The EIR will be submitted to the decision-maker for requested certification
and action on the Project. 

Thank you for your help.

Francesca Paige

On Sep 3, 2020, at 8:07 AM, Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org> wrote:

Hello,

You are receiving this email because you are an interested party and/or a mandated recipient of the Notice of 
Availability for the Hollywood Center Project Final Environmental Impact Report (EIR). 

This email is to inform you that the City has released the Final EIR for the Hollywood Center Project, which is now
available for public review on the City's website at the following location: https://planning.lacity.org/development-
services/eir/hollywood-center-project-2. 

In addition, hard copies, or digital copies via CD-ROM or USB flash drive, can be made available upon request.
Due to current events surrounding COVID-19, the City is taking additional steps to provide the public access to
documents. Should you need special accommodations, please contact me directly.

Please see the attached Notice for more information.  

Thank you. 
-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
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-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning
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